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CITY OF SACRAMENTO 
CALIFORNIA 

June 28, 2022 

 

Dear Councilmember Loloee: 

  

I’m writing today as a colleague and as your mayor to ask you to agree to my request for an 

independent fact-finding inquiry to resolve questions about your residency. Your agreement would 

allow me to avoid asking the City Council formally to initiate the same process. I am prepared to do so 

this week if necessary. I hope it is not necessary. 

  

A clear and objective accounting of the facts regarding your residency is important to assure the 

residents of District 2 that their elected representative actually meets the legal requirements to 

represent them. 

  

Under our Council rules, all members agree to put the public first and to hold each other accountable. 

  

Transparency is vital to the public trust. 

  

An independent inquiry would allow us to settle this question on behalf of the residents of District 2 

and to move on as a Council and a city.  

  

  

Sincerely, 

  

  
Mayor Darrell Steinberg 


